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Herewith proudly introducing the 
  

African Union Student Alliance 
  

to the society repertoire at the University of Pretoria. 
 
  

This student initiative aims to raise awareness about the African Union  
and ignite discussion on the present challenges and opportunities  

on the continent. The efforts of our Social and Political Affairs and  
Peace and Security Officers will be to challenge perceptions  about  

Africa and create a platform for its issues to be addressed  
while asking what we as young, educated individuals  

can do to make a tangible difference. 
  
  

You would honour us with your presence at our launch on 
12 March 2013  

from 16h30 - 18h00  
in Graduate Centre 1-64 

University of Pretoria,  
Hatfield (Main) Campus, Lynnwood Rd, Pretoria 

  
  

RSVP: 6 March 2013 (ausa.tuks@gmail.com) 
  

We look forward to the pleasure of your company! 
  
 


